
Make walking and cycling 
at the intersection a safer 
and more attractive option

SOON

STARTING 

In July, we’ll start 
early works to upgrade 
the intersection of 
Thompson Road and 
Berwick-Cranbourne 
Road in Clyde North.
We’ll be replacing the roundabout 
with traffic lights which will help 
reduce travel times, improve safety 
and cater for the area’s rapidly 
growing population.

Image above: Aerial view of the 
current intersection at Thompsons 
Road and Berwick-Cranbourne Road.

In June, we’ll start building our 
temporary site compound on the 
northeast corner of the intersection. 
This is where our crew of up to 30 
workers will be based while we build 
the new intersection. We’ll also 
use this area to store construction 
materials and machinery. 

To minimise disruption, we’ll build 
our site compound as far away from 
nearby properties as possible, and 
enter and exit via Thompsons Road. 
See map overpage. 

Improve safety by 
reducing conflicting 
vehicle movements 

Increase the capacity 
of the intersection

Reduce travel times 
and improve reliability

The intersection upgrade aims to:

Sign up for updates 
Subscribe for email and SMS updates 
at bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads-subscribe
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Thompsons Road

Thompsons Road and Berwick-
Cranbourne Road Intersection Upgrade* 

New shared use path

Existing path

New bus stop

Existing bus stop

Not to scale*For illustrative purpose only, subject to change.

2023
Community and business 
consultation to inform 
business case

2024
Engagement to seek 
feedback on the intersection 
upgrade’s scope and design

Early 2025
Planning completed

June 2025
Site compound established

July 2025
Early works start 

Late 2025
Major works start 

Mid-2027
Project completed

Project timeline
Pop-up information event
Keen to learn more about the 
project? Drop by our pop-up 
event to meet the team and 
have your questions answered. 

When:	 Tuesday 17 June,  
	 2pm to 4pm
Where:	� Outside Aldi, corner 

Berwick-Cranbourne 
Road, Hamersley Drive, 
Clyde North

Receive project updates  
and disruption alerts!
The fastest way to receive project 
and disruption updates is to text 
TBCR to 0499 073 073.

Scan the QR code 
to sign up for 
email updates. 

Investing in  
Melbourne’s  
south east
The Thompsons Road and 
Berwick-Cranbourne Road 
Intersection Upgrade builds 
on other Victorian Big Build 
projects recently completed 
or underway in the south east, 
including the Clyde Road, Narre 
Warren-Cranbourne Road, 
Thompsons Road, Western 
Port Highway, Hall Road and 
Lathams Road upgrades.

Together these projects are 
transforming Melbourne’s 
rapidly expanding south east 
region, providing better road 
connections and faster travel 
times to residential, industrial, 
education and health precincts. 

bigbuild.vic.gov.au/roads
	� For languages other than  

English please call 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this 
information in an accessible format. If you 
need assistance due to a hearing or speech 
impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
contact@bigbuild.vic.gov.au


